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March 22, 2019 
 
  
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
One of the first steps toward academic achievement is establishing excellent school attendance 
habits.  In order to support student achievement, we are pleased to inform you that the district has 
successfully appointed Attendance Counselors at every school in the district and reinstituted the 
Truancy Task Force.  
 
The primary focus of Attendance Counselors will be to promote school attendance, investigate 
absences which may include conducting home visits and determine causes for the absence or 
delinquency.  The Attendance Counselors will be working closely with you to implement the most 
appropriate course of action to improve student attendance.  
 
We are pleased to announce that Ms. Perez is the Attendance Counselor assigned to our school and 
can be reached at 973-268-5325 or by email to crperez@nps.k12.nj.us. 
 
We look forward to having the Attendance Counselor working collaboratively with all of us this 
year to improve student attendance and achievement.   
 
  
Sincerely, 
 
  
 
Dr. Claudio Barbarán, Principal 


